
 

Office of the  

President 

Date: 10/05/2018 

To: Students’ Union Council  

Re: President 2018/19 Report  

 

 

Dear Council,  

 

I am thrilled to have spent my first week in office, almost as thrilled as I am to be back for 

another year of council! This brief will be fairly short, as I have only been in the office for 72hrs, 

however our transition process is complete and myself and the executive committee have hit 

the ground running. I am thrilled to already have my sticky notes and mind maps up in the 

office. 

Board of Governors  
This afternoon I will be attending the joint Board of Governors and Senate orientation and 

dinner alongside Vice President Brown. I will be sitting on my first board meeting tomorrow 

morning and council should expect a update from myself as to that meeting. I expect that the 

longest discussion will be regarding the increased funding to the base operating grant and 

backfill funding, particularly how those funds will be spent.  

Things to Note  
● Academic Planning Committee  

○ meeting in which the Comprehensive Institutional Plan was brought for initial 

discussion.  

○ International Student Services and University of Alberta International are doing 

final rounds of consultation on a strategic plan  

● Council of Alberta University Students  

○ Changeover Conference from May 11 - 14.  

○ I will no longer be Chair  

● Alberta Student Leaders Conference  

○ The UASU will be hosting some training sessions for Alberta student executives 

next week.  

 

Asides that, I am learning a lot quickly, and excited for an excellent year!  

 

Cheers,  

 

 

UASU President 

Reed Larsen 

 

 


